June 2016

Dear GCA Families,

As the 2015-2016 school year comes to a close, | would like to inform you of the Health
Office requirements for the upcoming school year. New York State Education Department
requires an annual physical exam for all new entrants, those students entering kindergarten
and grades 2, 4 and 7. Please submit completed forms to the health office.

As of September 1, 2016 per New York Stated (NYS) Law, all 71" grade students MUST
have proof of receiving a dose of the meningococcal vaccine in order to attend school. Without
proof of receiving this vaccine students will not be allowed in school. Please refer to the
accompanying flyer from the NYS Department of Health.

If you would like your child to receive any medication in school, please complete Part A
of the attached form and have your Health Care Provider complete Part B. Please return the
form to the Health office with a properly labeled, original bottle of medication. This applies to
all over the counter (OTC) medications including Tylenol, ibuprofen and cough drops, as well as
prescription medications.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding any of these requirements for the 2016-
2017 school year, please do not hesitate to contact me at 914-997-4194 or
Thank you for attention regarding these important matters.

Sincerely,
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Lisa Burke, RN















